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PTA Fundraising Event 

Break the Rules Day 2020 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Break the rules day is here again! Friday November 13th we are giving the children a chance to 

break some school rules for the day and have a little fun after a long year of tough rules!  

We’re raising money for the PTA and in these difficult times every contribution helps, the more we 

raise, the more we can add the nice little extras to your child’s school experience.  

The children can break up to a maximum of four rules – with a 50p ‘fine’ for each rule broken. 

The children can choose from the following: 

Bring chocolate or a cake for snack (one individually wrapped small bar allowed) 

Crazy hair  

Wear trainers  

Temporary tattoos  

Wear nail varnish 

Wear your own top 

Fill your water bottle with juice 

  

All our fundraising events need to be cashless/contactless this year in accordance with 

government and school guidelines. No forms or money are to be returned to school.  

We kindly ask if you can please make payment either via Paypal (using friends and family) to: 

stpaulspta4@gmail.com 

Or by bank transfer to: 

St Paul’s School PTA 

Sort Code 20-55-41               Account number 33521478 

Please use your child’s surname and class number as reference.  

If you have any issues, please feel free to message us on the St Pauls CofE Stalybridge School PTA 

Facebook page or alternatively contact school via email. 

We know these are challenging times – thank-you in advance for all contributions. Let’s make this a 

great day for our children.  

Thanks from all of us, 

St Pauls PTA 


